
Superintendent’s Report
Thursday, July 13



Facilities Updates - Marion County High School
Progress continues at 
MCHS including 
work on the new 
media center, an 
additional exit from 
the cafeteria to the 
back patio, and 
significant changes to 
the spaces on the 
second floor.



Facilities Updates - Calvary Elementary
Work continues on the 
footers and stem walls.



Facilities Updates - Outdoor Classrooms
Sites are being prepared and the 
pavilions have been delivered.



Additional Facilities Updates
● Marion County Knight 

Academy had the grass in the 
front patio area replaced with 
concrete

● Glasscock is in phase one of 
brick replacement due to 
moisture penetration

● Lebanon Elementary has had 
shingle roof replacement on 
both of the original 
classroom sections

● The fitness center has had a 
roof replacement

● West Marion Elementary has 
had concrete block infill of 
the original paper towel and 
trash receptacles



Student Safety
MCPS has ordered 4 additional AED’s so that all schools in the district will have them, which goes 
beyond state recommendations. The district expects to receive these in August.

The district will also partner with EMS Director Brian Smith to check AED’s



Leadership
Several MCPS staff members will present at the SREB conference in Orlando next week:

The Impact of Co-Teaching -- Dee Dee Rakes, Tammy May, and Olivia Raley

The Power of Assessment and Data -- Vivian May and Coury Osbourne

Rising to the Top: A Look at PBIS Strategies at Work -- Amanda Farmer and Kim Wright

Parent Engagement Strategies that Work! -- Angie Akers, Jennifer Russell, and Dana Roney



Summer Programming
Marion County Middle 
School played host to 
both a robotics camp and 
an arts camp.



Summer Programming
Glasscock Elementary students took a 
trip to Shaker Village as part of a 
summer camp.



Summer Programming
West Marion’s Summer Fun Camp saw students, build 
rockets, visit the Lexington Living Arts and Science Center, 
and interact with the Marion County Extension Office.



Dream Bus The MCPS Dream Bus is 
currently operating 
throughout the county and will 
conclude its summer routes 
July 21.



Human Resources

Certified Positions Filled Since May 1st: 18
Classified Positions Filled Since May 1st: 13

Current Number of Open Certified Positions: 7
Current Number of Open Classified Positions: 5



Welcome!
Jessica McCubbin was selected to be the next principal of 
Glasscock Elementary School.



Welcome!
Angie Akers is the district’s new Director of Pupil Personnel.



Welcome!
Eddie Masterson is the district’s new Maintenance Supervisor.



Preschool
Dolly Parton Imagination 
Library

Active: 607

Graduated: 1080


